
PUBLIC HEARING        November 26, 2002 
 
 At 7:04 P.M. Supervisor Lester called to order a public hearing at the Town Hall, 18 
State Street, Brockport, New York on November 26, 2002.  The purpose of the public hearing 
was to hear all persons in favor of or against the Fire Protection Contract for the year 2003. 
 
Present: Town of Sweden Supervisor Lester, Councilman Carges, Councilwoman 

Connors, and Councilwoman Windus-Cook.  
 
Also present: Finance Director Elaine Jones, Town Attorney James Bell, and Assessor Alan 

Bader. 
 
Visitors present:  Frank and Julie Lapinski, 4016 Sweden Walker Rd., Bob and Dan Cloutier, 3 

Parkwood Ln. Spencerport, Norm Cloutier, 202 Mt. Hope St. N. Attleboro, MA., 
Jim Hamlin, 50 Park Ave., Tim Bates, 69 Royal Garden Way, Bob Brawn, 310 
Amy La. 

 
 At 7:04 PM Supervisor Lester called the Public Hearing to order.  The Town Clerk read 
the legal notice of the hearing. 
 
 Supervisor Lester gave the figures that each municipality pays towards the budget.  There 
will be no tax for ambulance service because third party billing will pay for it. 
 
 Councilperson Carges said that the Town is fortunate that the Town of Clarkson helped 
and aided in the ” crisis„  that occurred.  The municipalities still have to deal with the dispatcher 
issue and the formation of a fire district. 
 
 No one spoke for or against the contract. 
 
 The Supervisor closed the Public Hearing at 7:30 PM. 
 
      Respectfully submitted, 
 
 

Gail A. DeToy 
      Town Clerk 
 
 


